
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 September 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Further to my email earlier in the week, we have been informed that some students in Tonbridge 
Grammar School's Year 9 have been asked to self-isolate for two weeks following a positive case 
of COVID-19. One student at Weald, who has been in direct contact with this student, is also now 
isolating. There is no need for anyone else to isolate at the current time. 

I have attached to this email our student guide to accessing work remotely, should we need to 
request students remain at home. We will be sharing this with students on Tuesday in PHCEE and 
from Wednesday will be implementing this. In order to be able to access the work, students will 
need to be able to use a computer (not a mobile phone) during the school day. If you do not have a 
suitable device for your child to use and need financial support from the school to provide this, 
please email school@wealdgs.org so that we can make a device available to you. 

When I last wrote, I promised to share images from our new spaces around the 
school. Unfortunately, the images are not ready quite yet, but we will soon be creating a gallery on 
the website as soon as possible.  

I would like to end with a thank you to our wonderful students, who have continued to demonstrate 
resilience, good humour, persistence and a will to succeed despite the obvious challenges that the 
way we are all working present. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Bone 
Headteacher 
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